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Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild 

2006 Officers: 
 

President: 

 Irene Gardner 

   

Vice President: 

 Doreen Thornton 

   

Night Secretary: 

 Joy Wegand 

   

Day Secretary: 

 Sandra Wilson 

   

Treasurer: 

 Robin Banks 

   

 

 

Please submit information 
for the October   
Newsletter by October 28, 
2006 to Marla Tatum at  
sewbug2004@yahoo.com 

 

 

Website: 

www.quiltsites.com 

 

 

 

A quilt sewn together 

with utmost care 

quilted with love is a 

treasure to share. 

 

 

 

 

A Message from the President:A Message from the President:A Message from the President:A Message from the President:    
    
We really have a wonderful group of quilters! We have accomplished so 

much this month. Our nominating committee has been working hard to 

bring us a responsible group of members who are committed to step up 

and keep the ball rolling for our guild to continue running smoothly. 

Our Gift Wrap challenge was a resounding success with the biggest 

participation ever! And our committee's have done fabulous jobs; from 

lighting our quilt passion with their programs, our Bees, and our 

wonderful Challenges! A special thank you to our Editor for keeping us 

timely updated every month, and our Treasury is in good hands, our 

Show'n'tells run smoothly, Hospitality keeps us fed well, Sunshine keeps 

us up with members who need good wishes and warm hugs. Membership is 

awesome! 

I'm so very proud (you know who you are!) of all those members who make 

our guild the fun and success it is today. Our September night meeting 

was awesome and we keep getting better and better! And we still have 

more wonderful events to look forward to...QTYW, Elections, Seasonal 

Parties, whoopee! We're doing great! Everyone pat themselves on the 

back! 

Keep on Stitching,      Irene Gardner 

 

2006 Challenge Quilts 

22 Cherokee Rose members presented their challenge quilts at the 

September night meeting, explaining to the large crowd how they drew their 

inspiration from the wrapping paper they got by chance early in the year.  We 

heard some wonderful and amazing stories, sympathized with those who 

started off with Ninja Turtles and race cars, and nodded approval at those 

who took the opportunity to try something totally new (even if they vowed 

never to do it again!).  When all the votes were counted, Phyl Schiwal won the 

grand prize for her crazy-quilt inspired Italian quilt, complete with red tile roof 

fabric and quilted grape clusters.  Phyl used her celebrity status to draw Mary 

Graham's name from the "hat" and Mary went home with a lifetime supply of 

wrapping paper. 

  

In addition to Phyl and Mary, the other quilters who put their creative selves to 

work on this challenge were:  Ann Groves, Carolyn Chapman, Caryl Knox, 

Debbie Hirshman, Denise Allee, Dina Greer, Donna Walker, Ellen Monroe, 

Irene Gardner, Jessie Quick, Joany Orsi, Joyce Trew, Kathy Eck, Lee 

Hazelwood, Lynn Tam, Marla Tatum, Pat Oliver, Patti Howell, Rachel 

Pheneuf, and Robin Meyer 
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Standing Committees: 
 

Program: 

 Barbara Stevens 

 Patti Howell 

 Phyllis Smith 

 

Membership: 

 Denise Allee 

 Caryl Knox 

 Cindi Schroeder  

  

Newsletter: 

 Marla Tatum 

 

Publicity: 

 Robin Meyer 

  

Telephone – Day: 

 Myra Wade 

 

Telephone – Night: 

 Mary Graham 

 

Hospitality – Day: 

 Barbara Stevens 

 Donna Blake 

 

Hospitality – Night: 

 Debbie Hirschman  

 

Ways and Means:  

 Dina Greer 

 

Historian: 

 Patti Howell 

 

Librarian: 

 Kimberly Laderoute 

 Donna Walker 

 Pat Oliver 

 Robin Meyer 

 Janie Hitchcock 

 Gary Hitchcock 

 Myra Wade 

 

Sunshine: 

 Louise Moore 

 

October 12, 2006 – Day Meeting 
Spiral Christmas Tree Skirt taught by Patti Howell. 
See supply list on website. 
 
Hospitality – Baked Potato Bar….$2.00 charge for lunch.  Barbara 
will provide everything except desserts.  If you would like to bring 
a dessert, that would be great.  Please let Barbara know if you 
want the baked potato bar so she has an idea how many to prepare 
for.  Contact her @ 770-949-8083. 
 
October 26, 2006 – Night Meeting 
Famous Rauction – Start donating your “quilting stuff” you no 
longer want or care about.  Give to Kathy Eck.  She will be making 
rauction boxes on Monday, October 23rd at 10:30.  If you would 
like to help, please contact Kathy at 770-745-1321. 
 
November 16, 2006 – Night Meeting  
Thank the Bank – Christmas Wreath Wall Hanging projects due. 
 
December 7, 2006 – Christmas Party 
We need 2-4 volunteers to assist Phyl Schiwal (770)489-0849 and 
Carolyn Chapman (770)456-0442 with table and chair setup and 
food setup.  Please call these ladies so our program can be a 
success!   If you have a talent to share at the party, like telling 
corny jokes, singing opera, or belly dancing, please give these 
ladies a call as well.  Suggestions are welcome. 
 
 
The Nominating Committee is proud to announce the 2007 
Cherokee Rose Officers: 
 
President – Caryl Knox 
Vice President (Day Chairman) – Phyl Schiwal 
Treasurer – Joany Orsi 
Day Secretary – Sandra Wilson 
Night Secretary – Joy Wegand 
 
If you would like to volunteer for a Standing Committee or Ad Hoc 
Committee for 2007, please let Caryl Knox know your interest. 
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Doreen Bickford, Geneva Cole, Mary Graham, Ann Groves, Joyce Hill,  

Patti Howell, Caryl Knox, Patty LaConto, Robin Meyer, Ellen Monroe, Louise 

Moore, Rachel Phaneuf, Cindi Schroeder, Yvonne Smith, Jane Wilding, 

Sandra Wilson. 
NOTE:  The Golden Scissor charm is awarded for a completed quilt with a 
minimum measurement of 220” around the perimeter of the quilt.   

 
September 2006 
 
Beginning Balance    4143.65 
 
Deposits:    + 326.00 
 Membership   17.50 
 QTYW   190.00 
 Ways & Means   15.00 
 Quilt Shop   28.50 
 August Night Program (return)  75.00   
  
Expenses    -36.23 
 Newsletter  36.23 
    
   Total $4,759.42 
 
Submitted by Robin Banks. 
 
 
 
2007 Membership 
 

The new 2007 membership form will be available at the October and November 

meetings. 

Form will be mailed with the November newsletter and put on the website. 

Dues will remain at $15.00. Everyone will need to turn in the new form. 

  

2007 Newsletter by Mail 

  

There will be free packets of 12 envelopes each, available at the membership 

table for you to pickup and self-address and stamp.  

  

Optional: Add $5.00 to your dues. This will cover the cost of Envelopes, 

Address Labels and Postage for the year. No work for you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     
   
 
   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ad Hoc Committees: 
 

Show and Tell & 

Golden Scissors: 

 Linda Johnston  

 

Photographers: 

 Rebekah Bobell 

 Ann Groves 

  

Webmistress: 

 Sheila Miller 

 

Beekeeper: 

 Kathy Eck 

 

Community Service: 

 Joy Wegand 

 Myra Wade 

 Cathy Russo 

 

Quilt till You Wilt: 

 Joy Wegand 

 Irene Gardner 

 Ann Groves 

 

Thank the Bank: 

 Jennie Hollis 

 Dina Greer 

 

Challenge Quilt:  

Robin Meyer 

Phyl Schiwal 

 

Clinton Farms: 

 Dina Greer 

 

Christmas Party: 

 Phyl Schiwal 

 

 

 

Gees Bend quilt stamps 

are available at your 

local post office.  

Supply is not too big. 

 

Get them soon!! 

GOLDEN SCISSORS: September Recipients 
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October 19

th
   Day Bee 9:30am  

 

October 19
th

 will be our last bee for 2006.  A 

special thanks to all that hosted a bee this year:  

February-Martha Spencer 

March – Irene Gardner 

April – Maria Freeman 

May – Carolyn Chapman 

June – Phyllis Smith 

July – Robin Banks 

August – Kathy Eck 

September – cancelled due to illness 

October – Joany Orsi 

Plan to attend this months meeting at Joany 

Orsi’s home, 5950 Azalea Ridge Drive, 

Douglasville.  A light lunch will be provided.  

Please RSVP.  770-577-3534 or (cell) 770-

597-8630 

 

Recovering:  
Bea West, Martha Spencer, Patty LaConto 
Sympathy: 
Dorene Bickford (mother) 
Denise Allee ( father-in-law 
Cathy Russo (husband) 
 

October Fat Quarter Lottery is Black & White 
100% Cotton Fabric is the same for both Day 

and Night Meetings. Each fat quarter you bring 

equals one lottery ticket 

September Winners: 

Day – Mary Graham Night – Joy Wegand 

October 

Birthdays 

 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

TO YOU!! 

 

 

Bee Hive News 
 

Sunshine News ….. 

Quilting Calendar of Events: 
    
October 20, 2006 October 20, 2006 October 20, 2006 October 20, 2006 –––– Friday  6 Friday  6 Friday  6 Friday  6----9pm9pm9pm9pm    
October 21, 2006 October 21, 2006 October 21, 2006 October 21, 2006 ––––Saturday 10Saturday 10Saturday 10Saturday 10----5pm5pm5pm5pm    
Pioneer Days at Clinton Farms, Winston, GA 
http://www.artsdouglas.org/current_activities.asp  
We are looking to items to hang on a clothesline and to 
sell.  Please put your name, phone number, and selling 
price on each item.  Give to Carolyn Chapman or Ann 
Groves.  We need volunteers to hand sew or quilt at 
the display site.   $5 parking fee per vehicle – Free 
admission. 
 
 
October 14, 2006 October 14, 2006 October 14, 2006 October 14, 2006 –––– Saturday Saturday Saturday Saturday    
Georgia Quilt Council Fall Convention 
East Central Technical College, Fitzgerald, GA 
Host Guild:  Wiregrass Quilters Guild 
Speaker:  Sue Nickels  www.Sue.Nickels.com 
Workshops will be held October 11-13, 2006 
More info: 
www.georgiaquiltcouncil.com/conventions.htm 
 
November 4, 2006 November 4, 2006 November 4, 2006 November 4, 2006     
Quilt Till You Wilt 9-9 
$10.00 per person 
Lavender Mountain Quilt Guild from Rome is invited to 
come and share the laughter and fun. 
 
 
November 9, 2006 Day MeetingNovember 9, 2006 Day MeetingNovember 9, 2006 Day MeetingNovember 9, 2006 Day Meeting    
Gillian Clark – Quilter from England 
Lecture & Trunk Show 
“My Quilts and How I Made Them” 

 

 

Cherokee Rose will be moving their meeting 
location to Union Grove Baptist Church, Ben 
Hill Road, Lithia Springs (2 miles from current 
site) 
 
We will start this new adventure in 
November…stay tuned more details to follow. 
 

 

Membership update: 

Vickie Hecht - kvh@aol.com 

AnnMarie Mangiasi - correct spelling for her name e-

mail annemarierafael@yahoo.com 

 


